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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Christine Wojcik and my husband and I reside at 25 Fairfield Ave, Westport. We
am in favor of Text Amendment #846 - To modify Sec. 32-20, Special Requirements for
Outdoor Eating Areas; modify definitions in Sec. 5-2, for "Retail Food Establishment,”
and "Outdoor Eating Areas;" and modify standards in Sec. 31-9, Liquor
Establishments.

We love the outdoor space at Old Mill and think it and the establishment are an asset
to the neighborhood!

Sincerely

Christine Wojcik and Andrew Larew
25 Fairfield Ave

203-858-5586

Sent from my iPhone
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